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Mr. Herbert A. Budd, Jr.
Governor, District 764, R1
Dear Herb:

It was a pleasure to hear that your district is publishing a history of Rotary in southern
New Jersey to commemorate its 75th anniversary.

It is great that the service of so many fine Rotarians will be recorded for future reference.
I trust that the book will not only serve as a source of reference, but also inspiration. In
doing so, the current and future Rotarians of the southern part of the Carden State will
write new chapters of service for future books and Rotary will attain new heights.

My best wishes to you and all who are involved in this worthy project.
With warm regards,

Hugh M. Archer
President //



